Workshop

Creating a One-Page Profile

May 25th, 6:30 - 8:30 pm

Newberg School District Office

714 E 6th Street, Newberg OR 97132
RSVP is not required, but is appreciated
Contact Jourdan Moore: (503) 516 - 8909

jourdanmoore05@gmail.com

What is a One-Page Profile?

A One-Page Bio is an effective
communication tool for introducing your
child’s unique strengths and needs to your
child’s team. Give a copy to your child’s
school teacher, babysitter, pediatrician,
dentist, busdriver, hairstylist and IEP team.
This workshop is for parents and guardians
of students receiving special education
services in the Newberg School District.

How do | make one?

Bring a friend and come join us as we learn
to summarize critical information about our
child’s individualized needs onto one
easy-to-digest highlight page. Bring your
own laptop, or borrow one of ours, as we
walk through the steps together.
Refreshments, treats and child care will be
provided. Social distancing will be practiced.

Workshop sponsored by SEAC

The Newberg SEAC is a multidisciplinary,
standing advisory council to the Director of
Special Programs in the Newberg School
District that is comprised of parents of
children receiving special education
services, parents of children who are
educated in a general education classroom
setting alongside children receiving special
education services, and professionals within
and outside of the district that are involved
in serving students receiving special
education services.
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